
 
Assalaamalaikum KINDERGARTEN PARENTS! 

 
It was another great week with your wonderful kids. Our kindergarteners accomplished so much! 
They worked on puzzles that taught them colors, shapes, stories and words. Since the weather 

has been fair, we took to the grounds outdoors for recess. Also, they also had their very first 
gym class! It has been a very fun and exciting week of learning for all of us.  

 
Jazakallah Khair once again for dropping your kids and picking them up in a timely fashion. It is 
important your child is taken down by you to the cafeteria. Our assembly begins 8:15 AM sharp. 
After this, our kindergarten students begin their Arabic studies at 8:30 followed by Islamic and 

Quranic studies with Mrs. Sahir. Then they resume their other subjects (Math, Science, 
English/Language Arts, Social Studies, Art) for the day with me: Mrs. Madiha.  

 
Again, thank you so much for organizing your children for success by giving them healthy 

snacks, water and good schools supplies. Your support means so much to your child’s 
education.  

 
The pizza will continue to be provided for $1per slice on Mondays and Fridays for lunch. We 
also began the snack program which offers your child a milk and a cereal or crackers every 

afternoon. Please feel free to provide your child snacks and lunch, if you wish.  
 

This past week I began the concept of “homework”. I would like you to check their folders 
everyday for incomplete worksheets. I “grade” them with stickers and they LOVE stickers. Also, 

everyday they will take a new book home 
to read with you at bedtime. 

 
Our kindergarteners math and science skills are building everyday and their language skills are 
getting stronger. They practiced writing numbers, learning about animals through animal planet 

and books, learning the vowels and their sounds. We also discussed countries around the 
world. Your child also started writing in their notebooks so please check to see their journaling 

for the day!  
 

This weekend, please help your child get organized. Please look in their backpacks to make 
sure their worksheets are in order and inside of the appropriate folder. Also, I would like the kids 

to continue reading their new book with you.  
 

I am still assessing your child using a simple test. I want to see their progress through the year. 
Insha’ALLAH I hope to finish testing them next week.  

 
Additional supplies your child needs are a large white t-shirt. I would really like to paint with 

them.  
 



Thank you again for your time, patience and support parents. I look forward to working with you 
closely to make sure your child is successful in their education. If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact me on the Remind App.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend! Insha’Allah see you Monday :-)  
 
 
 
 

 


